
From: Sridharan Gopal
To: Karen Edwards
Subject: Request to deny petition: https://www.ci.durham.nh.us/boc_zoning/appeal-administrative-decision-18-main-

street12-cowell-drive
Date: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 3:16:40 PM

Hello Karen,

I am not sure if you are the correct person this email needs to be addressed to.
If not, please forward it to the appropriate party.

I am the owner/resident of 3 Glassford Ln.
I am writing with regards to the hearing on the following.
https://www.ci.durham.nh.us/boc_zoning/appeal-administrative-decision-18-main-street12-cowell-drive

I would like to request that this petition be DENIED because of the following reasons.

This will increase traffic into the Cowell area neighborhood
I have 2 young children who play on the street and this added traffic will be a safety
concern. Also there are are other young children in the neighborhood as well that do the
same
There will be an increase in the flow of pedestrians into the neighborhood and this will
lead to a much higher rate of littering on residential properties. We already struggle with
this with the existing student housing within this community
There will be much higher noise related issues as students will typically gather in
parking spaces

I would like to keep the Cowell area neighborhood a safe and secure place for families and for these reasons, I
would like to request that this petition to build a new parking space be denied.

Thank You,
Sridharan Gopal
3 Glassford Ln, Durham, NH
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